
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Amherst Housing Authority 
Board of Commissioners Meeting 

33 Kellogg Ave., Amherst, MA 
 

October 24, 2011 
 

 
Members present:  Peter Jessop, Judy Brooks, Joan Logan, Connie Kruger, Paul 
Bobrowski. 
 
AHA Staff present: Lowell Laporte, Debra Turgeon 
 
Tenants present:  Blair Robie, Alan Root, Fran Soto. 
 
Members of the public present:  Hwei-Ling Greeney. 
 
 
AHA Chair, Peter Jessop, called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. 
 
Comment forms were distributed to those attending the meeting. 
 
The meeting consisted of two interviews with finalists for the Executive Director 
position. 
 
At 5:30 p.m. Commissioners conducted an interview with candidate Helen Plant, 
HAP Housing, Rental Assistance Director. 
 
At 7:00 p.m. Commissioners conducted an interviewed with candidate Denise 
LeDuc, Director of Finance/CFO, Franklin County Regional Housing and 
Redevelopment Authority. 
 
After the completion of the two interviews the Commissioners asked Ms. Kruger 
to check references for Debra Turgeon and Denise LeDuc in preparation for the 
upcoming Nov. 3 meeting of the Board of Commissioners. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:20 p.m. 




